
 
 
 
 
January 19, 2024 

 
 
Dear High School Senior,  
 
Exciting news from the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce! We are thrilled to offer college 
scholarships, a steppingstone for your academic and vocational dreams. 
 
If you're a South San Francisco resident and enrolled or planning to enroll in a college, university, 
or trade school, we're looking for you! Our scholarship criteria focus on: 
 

• Community Engagement and Service 
• Participation in Extracurricular Activities, Including Sports 
• Academic Achievement and Future Ambitions (grade point average) 
• A Comprehensive Resume 
• Triumphs Over Challenges 
• A Concise, Impactful Essay (300-word limit, topics on the application) 
• Academic Transcripts 

 
Please submit your 2024 Scholarship Application, Resume, and Essay to our office at 213 Linden 
Avenue, South San Francisco, CA 94080. The deadline is 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 28, 2024. 
Transcripts should also be submitted to the Chamber office at the same time.  
 
A dedicated committee will review all submissions. Selected scholars and a guest of your choosing 
will be celebrated at a special luncheon on Thursday, April 25, 2024, and presented with the awards 
and certificates.  
 
We eagerly await your application! For any inquiries, reach out at 650-588-1911 or 
info@ssfchamber.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Williams 
 
Kevin Williams, Chairman 
Education Scholarship Committee 
 


